Bradworthy CP School
Wednesday 5th November 2008

Dear Parents,

Sports News

Our netball team have continued their fantastic start to the season.
Following on from their victory against Holsworthy Primary just before half term they had a very convincing 19-1 win against Shebbear School on Monday evening.

At the rate they are going it looks like it’s going to be another successful season.

Our football teams will be in action for the first time this season on Monday afternoon when we travel to Sandymere to play against some of the Bideford Schools. I’m sure this will be a good test for us.

If your child is picked for this you’ll get a separate letter.

It will also be the first time that the football teams have worn the new kits which we were able to buy thanks to the wonderful donation from the Bradworthy Inn.  
I’ve also got a date for our first football league fixture which will be at Halwill School on Thursday 20th November.
Halloween Disco

I’m sure that the children wont have let you forget that we are holding a Halloween Disco in the school hall on Friday evening. I’m sure that the children will want to come in fancy dress as they usually do but this isn’t compulsory and if they don’t want to dress up they don’t have to.

The times are as follows:

Classes 1 and 2:

6.00pm – 7.00pm

Classes 3, 4 and 5:
7.15pm – 9.00pm

Entry will be £1 per child to cover the cost of the disco and there will be refreshments available for a small charge. The children won’t need more than a couple of pounds in total.
PTA Meeting

Don’t forget that the PTA’s Annual General Meeting will be taking place in The Bradworthy Inn at 7.30pm tomorrow evening. In addition to filling the various posts on the committee (chair, secretary, etc) we will be discussing a up-coming events, in particular the Christmas Craft Day and Fayre.

I hope you will be able to find the time to come along and support us.

Uniform

The PTA are setting up a second hand uniform service. A list will be pinned up outside reception so that you can see what they have in stock and which sizes are available.

In order to start this we need any items of uniform which your child has grown out of and which you don’t need anymore. Anything which is still in good condition would be appreciated including things like school shoes and football boots.

If you have anything please drop it in to school or alternatively give it to Nikki Martyn.

Thanks for your help with this.
Christmas Craft Day / Fayre

As I’m sure you already know we hold a Christmas Craft Day and Fayre in school which are always very well supported by parents.

This years craft day will be taking place on Wednesday 26th November and as usual we are looking for volunteers to come and work with small groups of children, helping them to make things to sell at the Fayre which is a couple of days later.
Each year we find that there is always a group of parents who would like to help but can’t make it on the day so we have decided to also give you the opportunity to come in over the couple of weeks before Craft Day to work with groups if that is what you want to do. This might also give us the opportunity to produce more items for sale and in a less rushed and hectic way.

It would be very helpful for us to have some idea about who would like to come in, when they want to come in and which Class they would prefer to work with. 

We would also like to have some idea about whether you are intending to run your own activity (this is preferable and we will obviously reimburse anything you buy as long as you keep a receipt) or whether you want to help with something which has been prepared by someone else (this will only be possible on Craft Day itself)
Please complete the form at the bottom of this letter if you want to help.

Yours sincerely

Richard Stephenson (Headteacher Bradworthy CP School)

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Bradworthy CP School

Christmas Craft Day / Fayre

Name:

I would like to work with the children in Class ___________ .

	I would like to do my own activity


	

	I would like to help with an activity which has been prepared by someone else


	


(please tick)

	I would like to come in on craft day


	

	I would prefer to come in before craft day

(if you choose to do this we’ll get in touch with you to organise this)
	


(please tick)
